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IllinoisPostsecondaryProfiles.com (2021)



IllinoisPostsecondaryProfiles.com (2022)



IllinoisPostsecondaryProfiles.com (2023)



A partnership across agencies



Path 1
Institutional Profiles



Intuitive search 
screen with indexed 
results and a variety 
of easy-to-use 
options.



Exploring with 
institutions as the 
focus



Path 1 - Detailed info

● Enrollment
● Affordability
● Progress
● Advancement
● Completion



Path 2
Occupational Profiles



Graphical click-
through navigation 

built around familiar 
occupational 
superclusters



Advanced search by 
keyword across 

programs of study or 
occupations

Much richer results (6-
digit C IP, 5-digit SOC) 

than most tools 



Occupation
Detail Data

Related Areas of 
Study



Program
Detail

Data about students in 
this program

Cross references to 
related occupations 
and areas of study



Program
Detail

Data about students in 
this program



Path 3
Equity Profiles



Explore statewide data 
with ethnography as 
the focus



Appealing infographic 
style base statistics

Any intersection of 
selections across age, 

race/ethnicity, and 
gender



Detailed profile 
information

Cross-references to 
leading areas of study 
and institutions for 
each cross-sectional 
student group



Comparative data 
across all institutions 
and CIP codes in Illinois



Bonus content:
Making It Happen



Helpful tips and 
support content 
provided by ISAC to 
support students and 
families with their 
college search efforts



Path 4:
Illinois State Profile



Statewide summaries 
using the institutional 
profile page layout



With data both 
aggregated at the state 
level and 
disaggregated by 
sector



Coming soon:
FY24 development 
discussion



Workforce analysis 
data



Enhanced CIP summary 
screens making it 
easier to cross 
reference data about 
related occupational 
outcomes



Enhanced CIP summary 
screens making it 
easier to cross 
reference data about 
related occupational 
outcomes pg2



Walk-through?
Discussion?

Questions and Feedback?



Thank You!
aclemens@niu.edu
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